
The Prep classes will be in charge of running and supplying the cake stall for our 

Birmingham Christmas Fair.  The cake stall is always popular with families that 

appreciate homemade cooking. It is a wonderful reminder that fundraising events 

like this one are successful due to the participation of the whole school 

community.  Please help toward this year’s success by bringing in an item for our 

Cake Stall.

Cakes, slices, biscuits, muffins, pies, brownies, gluten-free items and diabetic 

items are just some suggestions.

Could you please complete the tag below including your name, phone number and 

a list of all ingredients and attach it to the cake plate.  Please note that we cannot 

accept baked goods which have nuts due to severe allergies. All efforts towards 

presentation (cellophane and ribbon) will help to sell and would be greatly 

appreciated.

CAKE DROP OFF:  As we have very limited freezer and fridge space, cakes can be 

dropped off on Wednesday the 29th of November to your child’s teacher before 

3.00pm.

Thanks, The Prep Team!

FOOD HANDLING

In accordance with the Food Handling and Safety Regulations, we are obliged to 

advise you of the following:

• Always wash your hands before handling food

• Ensure all work surfaces and utensils are clean and sanitised before preparing 

food

• Ensure food is protected from contamination, in sealed/closed containers or 

in cling wrap 

• Store food away from direct sunlight and moisture

• If you are transporting food to an event, keep chilled food cold by using an 

insulated cooler with plenty of ice or cold blocks

Item Name:

Ingredients:

Item Name:

Ingredients:


